
 

Spread the word, March is 

IRISH AMERICAN HERITAGE MONTH! 

 

As in 2020, again this year we’re hamstrung by restrictions on 
gatherings, the need to socially distance and the compulsory 

mask.  However, the Heritage Committee has been working to assure 

IAHM is properly announced and responsibly celebrated.  You’ll be 
reading articles in the Free Lance Star (e.g. pg. 6, Feb 17th), local 

library websites will feature division supplied materials and the 

Smithsonian Institution, the Library of Congress and the National 

Archives websites will be hosting significant information on Irish/Irish 

American contributions to the United States over the past nearly 300 

years.  But wait, there’s more!  During the IAHM the Colonial Tavern – 

Home to the Irish Brigade will display division materials from past years 

and will support a small Hibernian gathering (approx. 2-5PM) on March 

20th (probably in the tent -  max 25 people).  We hope to have one or two 

guest speakers that day.  Also check out www.aoh.com 
 

http://www.aoh.com/

